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Dear Colleagues

Wishing the best on the 160th birth anniversary of great Rabindranath Tagore to all
and one. Let us all start afresh with hope with the onset of Bengali new year 1428 and

once again wishing you all ‘Subho Naba Borsho’ (Happy New Year) in Bengali.

Let us all celebrate the festival of “Id-Ul-Fitr” with the message conveying ‘Eid-

Mubarak’ to all the officers, staff and their family members.

The second wave of corona virus infections has been spreading fast. Meanwhile
Govt. of India held a massive vaccination drive for the nation. Similar programme has been
organised by this department through Welfare Wing for the employees and their family

members.

With the greetings of all occasions and celebrations, let us continue to strive to uphold

the good name of ‘AG Bengal’ with hard work, honesty and dedication.
With best wishes to all,
Y. Ray Chaudhuri

Pr. Accountant General (A & E),
West Bengal




April - June’ 2021

PROMOTION

13 SAS  (Civil

Examination passed officials are appointed

Accounts)

as Assistant Accounts Officer (Ad-hoc) in
Level-8 of the Pay Matrix of CCS (Revised
Pay) Rules, 2016 with effect from
17/05/2021 (FN).

Congratulations to all of them.

RETIREMENT

The officers and staff of this office
who retired on superannuation on the last
working day of April, May, June 2021

have been shown below:

April -2021

Shri Bimal Kumar Roy, Stenographer
Grade-1.

May-2021
Shri  Pranab  Kumar  Chowdhury,

Supervisor, Smt. Sandhya Das, Senior

Accountant.

June-2021

Shri Sukumar Biswas, Accountant,
Shri Joydev Halder, Multi Tasking Staff.

Best wishes for their post

retirement life.

OBSERVANCE

« This office has observed ‘Anti-
Terrorism Day” on 21/05/2021.

OBITUARY
As a mark of respect to the departed soul of
Late Tapan Sarkar, EX-AAO, Late
Emmanuel Ekka, Ex-Sr. A.O, Late Goutam
Kumar Kar, Ex- Asstt. Supervisor and Late
Sumitra Biswas, Ex- M.T.S. who passed
away on 05.05.21, 30.04.2021, 22.05.2021
and 01.05.2021 respectively the officers and
staff members had attended the condolence
meeting held on 13/05/21 at 5.00pm and
18/06/21 at 4.30pm respectively from their
respective desk and the office was closed

thereafter.



